

## City of Asheville, NC

Office of the City Manager

November 6, 2007

Via Certified Mail with Return Receipt -7004-1350-0000-1461-9964

Mr. Reid Thompson 11 Maxwell Street Asheville, NC 28801

RE: Restricted Access Letter

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Pursuant to the City Attorney's letter sent to your attorney Paul Bidwell dated October 22, 2007 and continued inappropriate behavior and comments to City staff on November 5, 2007, I regret to inform you that you are prohibited from visiting all City owned buildings without a set appointment made with City Manager's Office and accompanied by an escort. This restriction does not include City parks but does include all recreation centers and the Civic Center.

Should you need to visit City Hall or other City building for business or personal purposes, including but not limited to attending City Council meetings or events at the Civic Center, you must do so by appointment only. All appointments should be made by contacting the Assistant City Manager at 259-5604 at least twenty-four (24) hours in advance of the date you wish to visit the aforementioned properties. Failure to make an appointment and to enter City Hall or other City buildings shall result in your arrest for trespass.

Sincerely,

City Manager

Cc: ✓ Paul Bidwell Bob Oast, City Attorney All Department Directors

DECEIVED NOV 0 8 2007

BY:\_\_\_\_\_